
Association of University and College Employees 

To: Communications Committee 

From: The Executive 

Re: Newsletter 

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

July 24, 1980 

At the July 9th Executive Meeting a motion was passed "THAT THE EXECUTIVE SEND 
A LETTER TO THE MEMBERS OF THE COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE 'EXPRESSING THE EXECUTIVE'S 
DESIRE TO SEE A NEWSLETTER EVERY MONTH." 

A desire was expressed that Ray Galbraith share his expertise with the Communitations 
Committee and that the Communications Committee take a more active part in putting 
together the newsletter. 

Ray Galbraith will be meeting with you in the near future to co-ordinate the next 
newsletter. Hopefully, now that the chaos ensuing from the strike has abated slightly, 
we will be able to get them out on a more regular basis. 

Yours 

Wendy Bice 
Union Co-ordinator 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 22~-3lil3 2308 


